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May 3, 2020
Attending:  Larry Greene, Perry Martin, Carol Grippo

Call to Order: 7:06 p.m.

Financial Report
There is a balance of $589.10 in saving and $23,613.50 in checking.  Larry also has $500.00 to deposit in our account.
Baker Roofing came back to work on leak in kitchen roof.  The propane tank was filled up in March and should take us through the rest of the year.

Facilities
Three window panes have blown out;  two above the door and one upstairs. Larry has the glass to repair.

Programs
Free Lunch Fridays continues to be delivery only.  Last week 42 deliveries were made.  There were 44 the week before. Resuming take outs is being discussed.  Larry’s received a $100 donation for the program.
Receipt of the Sr. Food Boxes has changed due to current circumstances. One person died and Larry added a person from the waiting list.  There is one more person on the waiting list.

Sports
The earliest Perry foresees the sports program starting is the fall.  Coach pitch and T-ball are wait and see.

Classes
The Ukranian Easter Egg class was not held in March.  Sandra Randolph has the checks but has not cashed them.  She has also purchased the supplies.  This class will be rescheduled and those who registered will be made aware of the date when it has been set.
Carol talked to Francesca Van Stolk about the ceramic program.  She recommended calling and speaking to the gentlemen who runs the ceramic program and the Christiansburg YMCA regarding whether or not the kiln and molds are usable and where in the building the equipment should be placed.

Other Business. At the June meeting the Board Election will be held.  Also Perry would like to have a discussion about the Forest Corp Grand Proposal with the County.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:06 p.m.

Next meeting:  June 1, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
